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10/01/2020  17:24:272019/5788/P OBJ A C Baldry As someone who walks through Torriano Cottages very frequently, I looked up the planning application for 2 

Torriano Cottages. The Planning Committee maybe are not aware of the pretty Victorian character of a lot of 

the cottages in this road and this style in particular. To loose one of these features (the front porch, beautiful 

door and also the window above) seems like the wrong decision for the committee to make. The plans for the 

new extension seem thoroughly out of keeping with anything else in Torriano Cottages. The application is 

misleading in saying that the extension can not be seen from a public road, as it can be seen from Torriano 

Avenue and very clearly from Torriano Cottages. I feel this new extension would have a detrimental effect and 

I urge the Committee to walk through Torriano Cottages to see how wrong this application is.

10/01/2020  17:45:192019/5788/P OBJ R Caldarelli I am objecting to the proposal to demolish the existing porch and to replacing it with a two story extension.

The property is built in the style of Victorian architecture which is mirrored in several other houses in the street 

including pretty original Victorian doors.

To replace the porch and to extend with vertical bricks is totally out of keeping in this conservation area. The 

plans are unsympathetic and disrespect the symmetry of the neighbouring houses.

The application mentions that the extension cannot be seen from a public road.

In fact the extension would be perfectly visible from Torriano Avenue down to the cottages.

I urge you not to grant permission.
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